
VALENTINE’S EVENT - FEB. 2, 2024 – THANK YOU MESSAGE FROM MARIA 
SALDAHNA 
 

Just wanted to thank you and the committee for the wonderful Valentines party organized by 
your team.  The food was delicious as also the music, especially the DJ who was the cherry on 
the cake.   
 
We really had a wonderful time and want to thank all of you for all the trouble taken to make 
the event memorable one. 
 


